MEMCRANDUM

TO: REVEREND RICHARD G. LENNOR
FROM: JENA PASCALE - CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE

DATE: JUNE 5, 1996

SUBJECT: REVEREND ARTHUR P. O'LEARY (I.D. #7502) MAILING ADDRESS CHANGE
STATUS REMAINS THE SAME

DEAR FATHER LENNON:
EFFECTIVE MAY 28, 1996, SO THAT HE WILL CONTINUE TO RECEIVE FUTURE

ARCHDIOCESAN MAILINGS, THE MAILING ADDRESS FOR REVEREND ARTHUR P. O'LEARY
(SICK LEAVE - STATUS "60") IS AS FOLLOWS:

225 BLUE ROCK ROAD
SOUTH YARMOUTH, MA 02664

AS AIMAYS, THANKS FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS REQUEST.

O'LEARY, ARTHUR P.
1-251



